
Colo. cannabis firm to help
Calif. tribes
By Steve Raabe, Denver Post

Denver-based United Cannabis Corp. is proposing to team with
Native American tribes in California to grow and manufacture
medical marijuana products.

United Cannabis has signed a consulting and licensing deal
with a company that will build up to three cultivation and
processing facilities on tribal lands.

FoxBarry Cos. LLC, a firm that helps tribes with economic
development projects such as farms and casinos, has pledged
$30 million to develop the facilities. FoxBarry, in turn, will
have  exclusive  distribution  rights  for  United  Cannabis
products in California.
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